
 
 
The following sentences summarize the status of the motion: 
 
The contract modification was executed in May 2012 with the appropriate funding for the remainder of 
FY 11-2 and FY12-13.  Appropriate funding is being budgeted for FY13-14 to carry out the work 
plan.  Staff is working on Phase I of the work plan, with Phase II starting in summer 2013.  Staff formed 
two groups to provide technical and practical input into the development of the bicycle model consisting 
of a National Advisory Panel and a local User Group Panel (jurisdictions and the Bicycle Coalition).  Staff 
has met with these two groups to receive their input and is planning to meet with them in the ensuing 
months for additional input. 
 
If you need anything else, please let me know. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Robert 
 


